
 

 

 

Buronga Public School Vision Statement 

Buronga Public School creates an enabling 

environment where students are empowered to 

embrace learning, achieve their personal best and 

build their emotional, social and physical 

wellbeing. 

Values Celebration Day 

Buronga Public School held our Values Education 
Celebration Day on Monday 18th March. 

It was wonderful to see our students enjoying the 
day and engaging with the associated learning 
and team building experiences. 

 

We also enjoyed having lots of visitors and 
helpers in the school to join with us in our 
celebrations. 

 

Our values Education Program means we have a 

whole school approach to creating safe and 

supportive learning and teaching communities 

where we acknowledge the strong connection 

between student safety, student wellbeing and 

learning.  

 

Student safety learning and wellbeing are 

enhanced when students feel connected to their 

school, have positive and respectful relationships 

with their peers and teachers, feel confident 

about their social and emotional skills and 

satisfied with their learning experiences at school. 

Our celebration day was all about celebrating the 

wonderful progress our students and school have 

made in implementing this program. It is a 

positive step to see and hear this progress in our 

everyday practices. 

• Respectful 

• Responsible 

• Successful 

• Safe 

Thank you to students, parents and extended 
family for providing a delicious and nutritious 
lunch for us to share on the day.  
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Parent Reminders 

STOMP Dance Program 

STOMP Dance Program is happening in week nine. (25/03/2019 – 29/03/2019) 

All students are involved. There is no cost. The program is delivered by the STOMP Dance Company from 

Melbourne. For more information visit: 

https://stompdc.com/ 

Stomp Dance Company delivers innovative, fun and energetic dance and performing arts programs into 

schools. 

 

School Disco 

The Buronga P&C in conjunction with Buronga school staff will be holding a disco for our students on 

Thursday 11 April. 

Students must be enrolled at Buronga Public School to attend. 

Assembly 

Our next assembly is being held on  

Friday 12 April at 9.00am in the Multi – Purpose Room. 

Easter Celebration 

Buronga Public School Easter Celebration is being held on 

Friday 12 April after the whole school assembly. 

After School Care 

We have the opportunity for a fantastic service to be offered to our students. After School Care is offered 

at Two Rivers Learning Centre in Buronga. Staff from the facility will collect students from Buronga Public 

School at the conclusion of the day and walk them to their facility. If you have decided to use this service, 

simply let us know the days your child is attending so we can create an accurate list for pick up. If your 

arrangements change for pick up, give us a call and let us know. 

You can call Two Rivers Early Learning Centre on 03 5023 3121 if you would like to find out more about this 

service. 

Staff News  

Mr Thomas Denning and his family are taking up a job opportunity closer to family and will heading east at 

the end of the term. I would like to thank Tom for the valuable contribution he has made to Buronga Public 

School and wish him all the best for the next chapter. 
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Kindergarten 

In Kindergarten we have been investigating colours and patterns.  The students have been enjoying fun, 

hands on learning while exploring ways they can make patterns.  We have also been practising our 

numbers from 1-10. 

The students are also enjoying the magical world of picture story books.  We are reading a lot of 

imaginative stories, focusing on some very funny Pamela Allen stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year One  

Thank you to those parents who have sent along their child’s first 2 years timeline. We will 

enjoy discussing the milestones on the lines. 

We had a great time at Inflatable World on Monday. Well done Buronga Public School for 

achieving our school goal, it was my first visit to Inflatable World! 

Our class will achieve our own goal this week- stay tuned for how we will celebrate. 

Merren C 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Values 

Celebration Day 

Thank-you to everyone 

for supporting our 

celebration and making 

it such a wonderful day. 

 


